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 Environment Canterbury is currently seeking submissions on its draft Regional Land Transport 

Strategy. A copy will be provided to each Board member. The submission period has been extended 
for the Council and Community Boards until the end of December. 

 
 A joint Board seminar is proposed for Environment Canterbury and Council staff to present the 

strategy and for formulating a submission. A date in early December is being considered. It is 
suggested that interested Board members participate in this process. 

 
Recommendation: That Board members attend the joint Board seminar on the Draft Regional 

Land Transport Strategy. 


